
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Brooksward School Council have decided to throw a fund raiser on Friday 13th December where the 

children can wear a Christmas/winter jumper to school to raise money for the charity Save the Children. 

This charity supports children based in the UK.  

 

We will ask for a minimum donation of 50p per child, although you can donate more if you wish. The 

school council representatives from each class will collect the money on the day of the event. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

 

Alice Jones  Aaron Boamah     Amy Hutchinson  Mica-Bailey Coe 

 

Chair   Vice-Chair         Treasurer   Secretary 
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We believe in the development of open and 
enquiring minds; enabling everyone to achieve the 
very best they can in everything they undertake. 
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